Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Diwylliant, y Gymraeg a Chyfathrebu

National Assembly for Wales

Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee

Dai Lloyd AM

Chair of the Health, Social Care and Sport Committee

27 April 2020

Dear Dai,

COVID-19 and Sport

The Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee will be scrutinising the Welsh Government's response to the pandemic and the impact of COVID-19 on areas within our remit. As part of this work, we are hoping to question the Deputy Minister for Culture, Sport and Tourism on support for organisations within his remit.

Given the relationship between sport and culture, and in order to make the best use of time and relieve pressure on your Committee, would you be content for our Committee to scrutinise the Deputy Minister on the impact of COVID-19 on sporting issues as they intersect with culture?

If so, please can you contact my Clerk by 4 May, to allow us sufficient time to prepare for the session?

We are also planning to issue a call for evidence to all organisations within our remit to assess the longer term impact of the pandemic and the Government's approach to support. Would you be content for us to include the impact of COVID 19 on sport in our call for evidence?

Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Diwylliant, y Gymraeg a Chyfathrebu

National Assembly for Wales

Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee

I am copying this letter to the Chair of the Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee as I understand that the economic impact of sporting events in Wales is part of his Committee's remit.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Mary Jones

Chair of the Committee

Who New Jones.

cc. Russell George AM

Chair of the Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee

Y Pwyllgor lechyd, Gofal Cymdeithasol a Chwaraeon

Welsh Parliament

Health, Social Care and Sport Committee

Helen Mary Jones MS

Chair

Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee

14 May 2020

Dear Helen Mary

COVID-19 and Sport

Thank you for your letter of 27 April relating to Covid-19 and sport.

The Committee considered the letter at its last meeting and is content with the approach you have outlined.

We would be grateful if you would keep us informed of any developments in this area as you progress with your inquiry.

Yours sincerely

Dr Dai Lloyd MS

Janil Q. Whyel

Chair, Health, Social Care and Sport Committee



Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN



Seneddlechyd@senedd.cymru



0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN



✓ SeneddHealth@senedd.wales



0300 200 6565